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10 January 2025

Dear Parents,
Year 3 Science workshop (Skeletons)

Year 3 has planned an exciting workshop called ‘Skeletons’ as part of this half term’s
wider science topic.

The purpose of the workshop is to explore many aspects of the human skeletal
system, including why animals and humans have skeletons and muscles. Children
will also learn that animals including humans need the right type and amount of
nutrition and how they get nutrition.

All classes will be taking part in the workshop on_Friday 31st January 2025. The cost
of this workshop is £7 which will cover the visiting scientist and all the materials that
the children will be using in the workshop.

Payments should be paid via Arbor > Trips > Year 3 Skeletons workshop by
Wednesday 29th January 2025 at the latest.

Children will need to bring their reading books and Chromebooks to school as usual.
Kind Regards

Year 3 Team



